
CEPT Visit Report 

 Mechanical department in collaboration with IIC cell LDCE organized field visit to 

FAB Lab at CEPT University, Ahmedabad on 07/02/2023. 43 students of Mechanical 

department along with Prof. Gaurav N Sutaria and Prof. Mrunal D Chaudhari have 

visited.This visit gives knowledge for prototype development based on the needs. 

Students also learned to use and select different materials for the development of a 

variety of models. They learned to use modern and user-friendly digital production 

machines like 3D Printer, 3D scanners, laser cutters, etc.. 

 

  

 

  


